
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I wish to express my sincere support of H.B. 36 to protect our religious beliefs that a 

marriage is between one man and one woman. I pray for the protection of the beliefs in 

which this great country was founded by our forefathers. Religious people and organizations 

should NOT have to be forced to abide by things that are against our beliefs and the Word 

of God. We are "One Nation Under God" and if people would just read The Holy Bible and 

abide by it, then our country would not be in the sad shape it is in. 

Thank you. 

 

Melanie D. Dray 

146 E. Virginia Avenue 

Sebring, Ohio 44672  

 


